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  Hi Everyone,

August was a month of many happenings and hard work by committee members behind the 
scenes. September is putting a spring in our steps with much to look forward to if our monthly 
Coffee Morning at Café Vin Cino at the Marina on 4th is an example. It is proving to be very 
popular, well attended, in interesting locations with good food and drink and heaps of laughs. 
Thanks for leading the way, Lyn.

Barbara, Joan and Geoff have created an excellent Flyer on the Bargara Beach Getaway in 
November 16-21 with a great Itinerary, stunning accommodation at The Point Resort and fully 
appointed Bus. The Budget of $1,535 per person, also covers entry fees, bus and driver and allows 
for your food and drink. There is still room for YOU if not yet booked.

Barbara and Geoff have completed the new Standing Resolutions to go with the new Constitution 
as updated by the PSPL. Even if we say Goodness, what is that about, know it was a huge effort. 
This will be presented at the next General Meeting on Tuesday 23 September.

At our recent General Meeting on 26 August, we were pleased to induct David Miles into our club 
and to enjoy a glimpse into his life. Welcome David. It was lovely to see other new faces as our 
guests and with them enjoy a great talk about his family heritage in Tewantin, from Nick Parkyn. 
Gold miners, farmers, and explorers of the Gympie Noosa area, they built the first houses in 
Gympie Terrace and in central Tewantin. The Parkyn ‘s Hut houses the Tewantin Visitor Information 
Centre. Our next speaker is from Guide Dogs, Sue Bolton-Wood and “Vegas”.

Our 7 stalwart adventurers escaped in the rain, to Gympie to board the Mary River Rattler steam 
train for a nostalgic view of how our beautiful countryside was tamed and gold discovered in the 
1880s. Lovely Trish, kindly volunteered her husband, John to drive the Hi Ace wagon for us all. 
Thank you, Bus Driver John and Navigator Trish. It was fun and we were well looked after by the 
kind and informed volunteers. The Rusty Rails Café served us filling Breakfast and Lunch.  Yum.                                                                                        

Look forward to Montville’s restaurant, Secrets on the Lake, our country escape on 11 September. 
Thursday 18 we arrive at Noosa Hills Golf Course at 10 a.m. to play mini golf then drive to Café 
Doonan for a well- earned lunch. (NB not The Doonan.) Check the Happenings pages to get the 
gen.

We welcome back Jean and Tim from their great Wild West caravan escape. Lots of tales to tell.

Our hearts go out to all those who are suffering whether in hospital, broken bones or bugs. We 
send our love and commiserations. May the brighter spring days bring their daffodil cheer. Even 
raindrops glisten in the wet when the sun shines.

Happy days, Joy.



Weekly and Bi Weekly Happenings 

Tuesdays and	 Walks by the River followed by morning tea/coffee. 
Thursdays            Meet near the Yacht Club at 9.00am. 
                              Stroll by the river at your own pace.  If you don’t 
                              feel like walking, you are welcome to join us, just for 
                              morning tea/coffee and a chat. 
	 	 	 Co-Ordinators:  Rhoda 0429 997 651 and 
                              Pam 0400 798 730 

                              
Fridays	 	 Mah-Jong for experienced players. 
9.30 to 12.30      $5.00 p.p. includes morning tea/coffee/protein bars. 

Wednesdays       Mah-jong and Rummikub.  Beginners are welcome.                                                           
1.00 to 3.30        Free Lessons available.  All equipment supplied. 
                             All Mah-Jong and Rummikub games are currently held  
                             at 8 Tallgrass, Avenue, Tewantin – 2 mins from Noosa 
                             Golf Course.  Co-ordinator:   Joan 0419 670 771 

Monthly Happenings 

2nd Tuesdays      Movie Mornings 
10.00 a.m.          Movies are advised one week prior.   
                              Co-Ordinators:  June 0413 002 647 and 
                              Brenda 0406 639 274. 

4th Tuesdays      Probus General Meetings at the RSL, Tewantin 
10 for 10.30       $6.00 covers morning tea, room hire, insurance etc. 
                             Most members stay on for lunch in Flame,  

 formerly the Bistro.  Seniors Meals from 
$14.00. 
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SEPTEMBER BIRTHDAYS 

Tony 

David M. 

 

RECIPE 

Moroccan Stew 
Serves 4


• 550g sweet potato peeled and diced

• 2 tbs Gourmet Garden Moroccan Seasoning

• 550g chuck steak, diced

• 440g tin tomatoes 


Place all ingredients into a slow cooker and cook on high for 4 hours.

Serve with couscous.
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Our last speaker Nick Parkyn 	 	 A big welcome to new      	 	 	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 member David.


Fun on the Mary Rattler steam train
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The Rattler


   	 	 	 	 	 Our Walking Group
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Having fun at Rummikub


Playing Mahjong 		 	 	 	 	 

    



        CALENDAR EVENTS 


